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Reminder No. 1

No. 1-729/97-TW
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE
SECRETARIAT

Rk F

i
Port Blair, dated the A June ‘98’
To,

All the Appointing Authorities/Head of Departments
Andaman and Nicobar Administration,
Port Blair.

Sub : Inspection of rosters on reservation of STs - reg.
Sir/Madam,

[ am directed to invite a reference to this Administration’s letter of
even number dated 19/5/98 on the above mentioned subject and to say that
a report about miroduction and mainicnance of post-based rosters on
reservation for the STs was to be received in this office by 25/5/98, but the
same is yet to be received. You are, therefore, requested to kindly look into
the matter and send the requisite report immediately.

Further, the programme of inspection of Rossters i5 indicated
overleaf. Therefore, you are requested to arrange for production of the
Rosters in the Chamber of Director of Tribal Welfare as per the schedule.

Y ours faithfully, e

f %@ﬁ v ),7/7 g
2 (5,-Research Officer (TW)
g i p\o for Director(TW).

Copy to P.S. to Chief Secretary for information.

Research Officer (TW)
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